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Training for the use of new 
programs and platforms    

                                             

 

 

REALISATION OF 

ACTIVITIES 
IMPLEMENTED IN WP3 
  

On Monday, 26. April, 
Faculty of Law organized 
training for the use of new 
programs and platforms.  

 



The Faculty of Law of the University of 
Montenegro has provided computer 
equipment, worth about 16,000 euros, 
which will support practical education of 
students through the project "Legal Clinics 
in the Service of Vulnerable Groups: 
Enhancing the Employability of Law 
Students Through Practical Education" 
(ENEMLOS). 

  

 

 

The ENEMLOS Project team met with non-   

academic partners from Montenegro 

on April 2, 2021

 

  

ERASMUS+ office in Podgorica held a 

project monitoring of ENEMLOS. 


